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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
October 30, 2014 

MOTOR VEHICLE BURGLARY SUSPECTS IDENTIFIED 
 Auburn Police have identified two men responsible for as many as 60-80 motor vehicle 
burglaries in Auburn and Lewiston over the last two months. 19y/o Roy Albert of  Auburn 
and 18y/o Scott Britton of  Lewiston have been interviewed and identified as the main 
suspects in the Motor Vehicle Burglary spree. The pair would enter unlocked vehicles during 
the night and steal any property left is the vehicle. The value of  the property taken is 
estimated to be $5,000 - $10,000. Detectives have recovered some the property stolen and 
are working to identify the owners of  the property. 
 
Albert and Britton were both arrested on October 10, 2014 and charged with Burglary of  a 
Motor Vehicle. Both plead guilty and Albert served three days in jail and Britton served ten 
days in jail. Once released from jail, the two continued their crime spree. Detectives 
interviewed them earlier this week and recovered some property that had been recently been 
taken from motor vehicles. 
 
Detectives will be seeking felony grand jury indictments on both men on new Motor Vehicle 
Burglary charges.  
 

 
                                                   Roy            Britton 


	For Immediate Press Release
	motor vehicle burglary suspects identified

